
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, September 27, 2023 

 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 
 

• Let’s get excited for a night on the town seagulls! The Homecoming dance is on October 
14th at 7pm in the Gym. Head to the Treasurer to pre-purchase a ticket! They are $15 with 
ASB, $20 without, and $30 for an outside guest. Tickets are FREE if you are on free and 
reduced lunch, as long as you pick it up at the treasurer’s office before October 12th. If you 
plan on taking an outside guest, the forms are due on OCTOBER 6th! If you don’t pre-
purchase a dance ticket, you can buy a ticket for $25 at the door. We can’t wait to see you 
there! 

• Do you like Chinese Games, Arts and Crafts, Food, or Movies? If so, please join us at 
Chinese Club in Room S101 after school today September 27th. This club is open to 
everyone, you don't need to speak Chinese! Today we will be doing crafts and watching 
movies. We hope to see you there! 

• Hey seagulls it’s never to late to get your hands on some seagull spirit gear! The Vintage 
Seagull has just the thing for you! The Vintage will be open this Friday during both lunches 
where items range from $2 to $8! Come visit the vintage seagull on Friday during lunch! 

• Yearbooks sales end today!  Yearbooks can be purchased at the Treasurer’s office and are 
$60 with an ASB and $65 without.   

• Hey Seagulls! Do you enjoy unwinding after a long school day with a nice cup of tea? If so, 
Tea and Living Club, or, TLC, is having its first meeting THIS THURSDAY. Join us in Ms. 
Harber's room, A220, from 2:15-3:15, while we plan for future meetings 

• Hello Fashion friends! Do you want to learn how to sew clothes, knit, or do other fun 
sewing things?  Mrs. Gaub will guide those interested in using the fantastic sewing center 
in the library in this club. Our first meeting will be Thursday October 5th. We will learn 
how to use and check out the sewing machines. We will also vote for club officers! so don't 
miss out!  Find our table at the club fair or fill out the form to learn more. Find the form at 
tinyurl.com/EHSFFF that stands for Everett high school fashion, fiber, fun! that's 
EHSFFF. 

• Students can sign up for the World Language Assessment now. The cost is $10 dollars and 
they must submit an enrollment form which can be found at the Treasurer’s office. The 
deadline for registration is October 31st.  GEAR UP will pay for seniors!   

• If you would like to sign up for First Chapter Friday trivia battles, sign up to attend our 
informational meeting on October 3.  Check your school email or visit the library for the 
sign up link! 

• Attention Seagulls! We have a Pack the Stands event on Thursday! Come support boys 
tennis at 3:30 at Clark Park! 

 
Today in sports 

• Girls volleyball vs Lynwood at 7:00 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


